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December 15, 2015 

 
Notice to Members 

UPCE Scholarship Program 
 

 
Dear members of the UPCE, 
 
Your UPCE National Executive is pleased to announce the creation of an UPCE 
Scholarship program, set to debut in March, 2016! 
 
AGR Insurance Brokers Inc, a partner of the Public Service Alliance of Canada 
“PSAC” since 1985, approached Components of the PSAC regarding a website 
sponsorship opportunity.  In exchange for website space, AGR will disburse $1,000 
(on a yearly basis) to UPCE.  In addition, your UPCE Executive has agreed to match 
AGR’s sponsorship amount, raising the value of the UPCE Scholarship to a total of 
$2,000. 
 
The $2,000 Scholarship Program, will be available to all UPCE members in good 
standing, (and their children), who are enrolled at a post-secondary institution.  
Some limitations may apply.  The guidelines and the process are still being 
developed, and more information will be available by March 2016.  
The UPCE Scholarship Program is being rolled-out in addition to the existing PSAC 
program: http://psacunion.ca/psac-scholarship-program 
 
Please share any recommendations you may have for the program by contacting 
François Paradis: paradif@psac-afpc.com 
 
 
Always in solidarity, 
 
UPCE National Executive 
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